
 

 

 

Equestrian Center receives $10,000 
 

The Northwestern Pennsylvania Autism Society recently presented 

a check for $10,000 to Therapeutic Riding Equestrian Center to 
establish a scholarship fund for children with ASD diagnosis, as well 

as for operating and equipment expenses. Wendy Zukowski; left, 
Northwestern Pennsylvania Autism Society board secretary; Jan 

Formichella, second from left, board president; and Diane Baer, 

right, board treasurer, present the check to Tina Mengine, TREC 
executive director. 
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